
 
 
 

22 May 2015 
 
 
Fubon Bank Queen’s Road East Branch 
Notice of Services Arrangement During Renovation Period 
 
Please be informed that our Queen’s Road East Branch (the “Branch”) will be under 
renovation for the period from 1 August to 17 October 2015 and will resume services 
as usual on 19 October 2015.  During the renovation, Safe Deposit Box Service of 
the Branch will be available to customers within banking hours only.  In case you 
would like to use Safe Deposit Box Service of the Branch, kindly contact our customer 
service officer at least for one (1) working day in advance at 2591 1002 to make 
appointment for the arrangement.  Please accept our apology for any inconvenience 
caused. 
 
For Automated Teller Machine Services, counter transactions and other customer 
services, please visit our nearby Wan Chai Branch. 
 
Address of Wan Chai Branch: Shop A2, G/F, Lucky Centre, 165-171 Wan Chai 
Road (MTR Wan Chai Station Exit A3) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
For enquiries, please call our Customer Services Hotline 2566 8181 during the office 
hours. 
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